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March 22, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  The State System Presidents 
 
Dear Presidents: 
 
Re: One-time allocation of supplemental appropriations for FY10 
 
In the meeting of March 11, 2010, the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education approved 
the allocation of supplemental appropriations as authorized in House Bill 2355 to offset the state 
revenue shortfall you are currently experiencing. Your institutional allocation, as outlined on the 
attached schedule, will be electronically transferred to your 290 Fund from the designated 
revenue sources as authorized by the legislature and approved by the State Regents.   
 
The allocation will be transferred from two different source funds in equal one-half amounts; 
thus you will receive two different postings into your 290 fund for this purpose, resulting in a 
combined total deposit in the amount listed on the attached schedule. 
 
If additional information is needed, please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
    
Glen D. Johnson 
Chancellor 
 
GDJ/sm 


